
MEETING IN THE SUNSHINE MINUTES 


Date: Monday, October 11, 2010 
Time: 10:08 a.m. 
Location: Hiawassee Branch Library, 7391 West Colonial Drive, Orlando, 

Florida 
Members Present: Commissioners Fred Brummer and Tiffany Russell 
Participants: Senator Gary Siplin 

Carla McClendon 
Roberta Walton, District 6 Aide 
Lavon Williams, Manager, Neighborhood Services Division 
Shirley Sharpe-Terrell, District 2 Aide 
Shannon Currie, Aide to Senator Gary Siplin 
Yvette D. Luckett, Administrative Assistant, Neighborhood Services 
Division 
Michelle Owens, Principal Planner, Neighborhood Services Division 
Jason Reynolds, Senior Planner, Neighborhood Services Division 
Bob Spivey, Manager, Code Enforcement Division 
Bra Delano 

Commissioners Brummer and Russell welcomed the attendees and opened discussion 
regarding a proposed clean-up of Pine Hills Road in support of the New Evans High 
School and the redevelopment efforts in the Pine Hills area. Discussion ensued . 

• MEETING ADJOURNED, 10:38 a.m. 


There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


ATTEST: 



